TOWN OF EDGARTOWN
Office of Town Clerk
Post Office Box 35
Edgariown, Massachusetts 02539
Telephone 508-627-6110
Fax 508-627-6119

Junel?, 2016

Wednesday, June 15, 2016 the Financial Advisory Committee met at the Town Hall, Fred B Morgan, Jr.
Meeting Room, to reorganize their committee. The following persons were present:

Gail Avakian Administrative Assistant

Leslie Baynes Financial Advisory Committee Member

James Carter Financial Advisory Committee Member, Alternate
Paulo DeOliveira Financial Advisory Committee Member

Thomas Durawa Financial Advisory Committee Member

Mort Fearey, Jr Financial Advisory Committee Member

Member absent from the Meeting:

Robert Coad Financial Advisory Committee Member
Steven Jordan Financial Advisory Committee Member
Donna Lowell-Bettencourt Financial Advisory Committee Member

The meeting was called to order by Ms, Williams, Town Clerk at 4:25 P.M. The floor was opened for
nominations for the Chairman and Co-Chairman of the Financial Committee,

Mr Baynes made the nomination of Paulo DeQliveira for position no other name was submitted for the
position of Chairman, Ms Williams asked Mr DeOliveira, if he accepted the nomination, he replied yes.
The nomination for Chairman was closed. All members present voted unanimously to have

Mr DeOliveira as the new Chairman. The floor was opened for the Co-Chairman’s position. Tom Durawa
was nominated for the position. All members present voted unanimously to have Mr Durawa as the
Co-Chairman,

At 4:35P.M the meeting was turned over to Mr. DeQliveira the newly elected Chairman, for continuation
of Committee business. Ms. Williams Town Clerk wished Mr DeOliveira good luck on his election and
left the meeting at this time.

Respectfully submitted,

Wanda M Williams
Town Clerk

cc: Financial Advisory Committee, Assistant




